STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS
ENERGY FACILITY SITING BOARD

In re: The Narragansett Electric Company :
(E-183 115kV Transmission Line : Docket No. SB-2003-01
Relocation Project — A/C I-195 Relocation :

STATUS REPORT

DEPARTMENT OF ATTORNEY GENERAL

April 15,2016
This report is filed with the EFSB to fulfill the requirement of quarterly reporting

requested by the Board. This report will only detail steps taken by the Attorney General’s office
in furtherance of the E-183 Underground Relocation Project since April 15, 2015. There have
been no meetings or any further action on this matter since the December 17, 2015 meeting

mentioned in the Status Report of January 15, 2016.

Respectfully Submitted,

PETER KILMARTIN
ATTORNEY GENERAL

Lo J"Wold, # 3613

* Yssistant Attorney General
150 South Main Street
Providence, RI 02903
401-274-4400, ext. 2218
Iwold@riag.ri.gov




CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

I hereby certified that on this 15™ day of April, 2016, I filed and served this document
through the e-mail to the following parties:

DOCKET NO. SB-2003-1

Relocation of Transmission Lines in Providence and East Providence
(E-183 115kV Transmission Line Relocation Project — A/C I-195 Relocation)

Service List as of 04/14/16

Name/Address E-mail Phone/FAX
Peter V. Lacouture, Esq. placouture@re.com; 401-709-3314
Robinson & Cole LLP 401-709-3399
One Financial Plaza

Suite 1430

Providence, RT 02903-2485

National Grid jennifer.hutchinson@nationalgrid.com:

National Grid celia.obrien@nationalgrid.com;

joanne.scanlon@nationalgrid.com:

Department of Attorney General
150 South Main Street
Providence, RT 02903

LWold@riag.ri.gov;

klyons@riag.ri.gov;

Jmunoz@riag.ri.gov;

dmacrae@riag.ri.gov;

401-222-2424
ext. 2218
401-222-3016

Division of Public Utilities & Carriers

Thomas.kogut@dpuc.ri.gov;

Jon.hagopian@dpuc.ri.gov:

Steve.scialabba@dpuc.ri.gov;

joseph.shilling@dpuc.ri.gov;

Janet Coit, Director

Dept. of Environmental Management
235 Promenade Street

Providence, RI 02908

janet.coit@dem.ri.gov;

Rayna.maguire@dem.ri.gov;

401-222-4700
ext. 2409

Associate Director for Division of
Planning

Department of Administration

c¢/o Kim Crabill

One Capitol Hill, 3" Floor
Providence, RI 02903

kimberly.Crabill@doa.ri.gov:;

401-222-6496




Adrienne G. Southgate, Deputy City
Solicitor

City of Providence

Department of Law

275 Westminster Street

Providence, RI 02903

asouthgate(@providenceri.gov;

RI Public Utilities Commission
89 Jefferson Blvd.
Warwick, RI 02888

Cynthia.WilsonFrias@puc.ri.gov;

alan.nault@puc.ri.gov:

Paul.roberti@puc.ri.gov;

John J. Spirito, Esq. (e-mail only)

Division of Public Utilities and Carriers

john.spirito@dpuc.ri.gov;

401-780-2152

Timothy J. Chapman, City Solicitor
City of East Providence

145 Taunton Avenue

East Providence, RI 02914-4505

tchapman(@cityofeastprov.com;

Mark W. Russo, Esq.
Ferrucci Russo P.C.

55 Pine Street, 4th Floor
Providence, RI 02903

mrusso(@frlawri.com;

wsmith@frlawri.com;

ibovle@cityofeastprov.com;

401-455-1000
401-455-7778

Terence Tierney (e-mail only)

tierneylaw(@yahoo.com;

Seth H. Handy, Esq.

seth@handylawllc.com;

David Riley, Friends of India Pt. Park

davidpriley@aol.com;

401-521-7929

Amar Singh

amar(@indiarestaurant.com;

Nick Ucci, OER

Nicholas.Ucci(@energy.ri.gov;

File an original and 7 copies w/:
Todd Bianco, Coordinator
Energy Facility Siting Board

89 Jefferson Boulevard

Warwick, RI 02888

Todd.bianco@puc.ri.gov;

Margaret.curran@puc.ri.gov;

patricia.lucarelli@puc.ri.gov;

Kathleen.mignanelli@puc.ri.gov;

401-780-2106
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Donna MacRae-Daigle




